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Public meeting to discuss Central High School reuse

[Duluth, MN] — The City of Duluth Community Development and Planning Divisions in conjunction
with the Duluth Public School District (ISD 709) will hold a public informational meeting on the future
land use changes to the former Central High School property located on Central Entrance. This is a
follow up to the November 16 and December 14, 2011 public meetings.

The meeting will take place in Duluth City Hall (411 West First Street), 3rd Floor City Council
Chambers starting at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, April 26, 2012. The public is invited to attend. The public

input will be compiled and presented to the Planning Commission and the School Board.

The proposed land use map will be posted by Friday, April 20 on the Planning Division web site which
can be found at http://www.duluthmn.gov/planning.
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